BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE

S September 1, 2010
TO: The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

FROM: James H. Greé\ﬁ, Deputy Chief Legal Counse]
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill No. 09-0176R-Cyeclists Bil] of Rights

FREDERICK H. BEALEFELD. ||
Police Commissioner

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 09-01 76R-Cyclists Bill of Rights. This legislation proposes to reaffirm

cycling community and joins with other City agencies to support this resolution..
Safety issues concerning bicycles were recently highlighted in severa] City

state level these issues resulted in the passing of Senate Bill 5] which is in the

below link:

http://mlis.state.md.us/ZO 10rs/bills/sb/sb0051 e.pdf

Maryland law will now require that in order to avoid colliding with a

Thank you for the Opportunity to comment on thjs legislation.r

- o Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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